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MATH: We are still using
multiplication every day in math. Now

we are using it to create equivalent
fractions. We will be moving into

addition and subtraction with fractions.

WRITING: We are continuing to work
on our writing skills. Students are
using conjunctions and practicing

opinion writing.

READING: In reading we are
exposing students more and more to

nonfiction stories. Focusing a lot
this quarter on historical nonfiction.

SCIENCE: We are still focused on
learning about sound waves and

water waves. Using different
experiments to explore these new

topics.

SOCIAL STUDIES: This quarter we are
continuing to explore different regions

of the United States. We are also
prepping for our field trip.

We are getting closer and closer to the end of the year and that means preparing our
students for MAP testing is slowly starting. Students will be bringing home coach books

that help them practice for the MAP test. The problems they are asked to do will be part of
their homework assignments. Please make sure students are treating these books

respectfully and always bringing them back. Allen Village hopes this will be a valuable
resource for our students learning. 

MAP Calendar Instruction Starts -
2/1 

After School Tutoring Starts - 2/6

No School - 2/19

Guest Reader - 2/29

     


